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Why have a new website?

• Current website is more than 5 years old 

and outdated

• The website doesn’t represent our brand 

and key messages 

• Edits to the website can be costly and 

we rely on the current provider to make 

design changes

• It’s a bespoke site that is tied to our 

hosts 
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What do we want our new website 

to do? 

Improve user 
journey

experience and 
accessibility. 

Engage better 
with our external  

stakeholders.

Represent the 
UKWF Brand, our 
key messages & 
our vision and 

values. 

Improve search 
features for non-

member site 
visitors. 

Host a member’s 
chat forum. 

ukwf.org.uk
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What are our options? 

Option 1 - Lift & Shift. Build on 
current platform with a 

modern look

Option 2 - Launchpad with 
professional design

Option 3 - Full redesign with 
wireframes & rebuild 

Option 4 - Complete rebuild 
on WordPress framework
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Actions and Launch

Launch on or 
around ….

Summer 
2023!

Once design 
complete, 
move to 
editing 

content and 
images

Selected 
option 4 and 

now initial
design is 
currently 
underway

Put together a 
scope with 

options for the 
board to 
consider 

Completed 
research into 
how we want 
the website to 

look

We formed a 
select 

committee

The team – Tom Marren, Melvin Crane, Chris Goodacre and Katie Begg  
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Any Questions?


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6

